Uttarakhand Electricity Regulatory Commission

“Vidyut Niyamak Bhawan’,
Near ISBT, PO- Majra, Dehradun-248171
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No. UERC/6/TF-758/2024-25/2025/ 1 4 sy Date:@o»—March, 2025
To,

Sh. Himanshu Chawla,

Senior Specialist (Regulatory),
M/ s Power Foundation of India
B-28, Qutab Institutional Area,
New Delhi- 110016

Sub. Regarding PFI comments on UPCL’s True-up Petition FY 2023-24 & ARR FY 2025-26.
Sir,
This has reference to your e-mail dated 04.03.2025 vide which you have requested to

provide reply from UPCL on the comments made by you on the aforesaid matter. In this regard,

the response of UPCL on the comments filed by you are enclosed herewith as “ Annexure A”.

Yours sincerely,

Encl. as above

(Neera-j/Sati)
Secretary
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